
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 653 1996 - Email: ffn10@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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NOVEMBER 2024

SCHOOL HOUSE

Dates for the Diary:
5TH NOVEMBER – BONFIRE NIGHT 

11TH NOVEMBER – REMEMBRANCE DAY
15TH NOVEMBER – CHILDREN IN NEED 
Pyjama day and a teddy bears picnic – donations £1

SHOE BOX APPEAL – We will be collecting for the elderly in our community, for those
who might not receive anything for Christmas . You can either make you own shoe box or send

in items and we will make them up for you. Items include socks, puzzles, tea, biscuits, etc. 

CHRISTMAS EVENTS TO FOLLOW ON PARENTZONE
Please note we close for Christmas on Tuesday 24th December at 1.00pm

LAMBS 
The children have enjoyed exploring different textures linked to
Halloween and their book of the month ‘Peek-a-boo Halloween’.
We explored different sized and coloured pumpkins, and we 
rolled them through paint and then cut them open to see what 
was growing inside. The children have enjoyed making their own 
salt dough decorations and making their own Halloween posting
games. The children had lots of fun, getting messy and using all
their senses to explore. 

DUCKS
The Ducklings have enjoyed being introduced to Halloween 
through the ‘Where’s My Witch’ story. The children enjoyed 
rescuing the animals from the haunted farm set up in the messy 
tray, they explored the texture of the webs left by the spiders and 
were delighted when they found hidden bats and spiders. They 
had lots of fun making their own decoration for their room and 
taking part in lots of spooky sensory play. 

FARMERS
We have enjoyed the ‘We’re Going on A Pumpkin Hunt story’, 
exploring the pumpkin in a number of different ways in the water 
and creative areas. The children enjoyed cutting pumpkins open 
to explore the seeds and pulp. They took part in pumpkin hunts 
around the nursery and in the garden. They also made their own 
pumpkins, using apples and icing sugar. 

EXPLORERS
The children have enjoyed the ‘Christopher Pumpkin’ story as 
they counted down to Halloween. They enjoyed saving the 
spiders from the webs using tweezers which supported their fine 
motor skill development. The children have been learning about 
the meaning behind the carving of a pumpkin and what it 
represents. We also spent time dressing up the skeleton and 
learning about different body types. 


